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More Than Ports 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 7 – 2025 
 

HARBOUR AND PORT OF MANCHESTER 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF 
QUEEN ELIZABETH II LOCK 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in addition to the closures detailed in Notice 

to Mariners № 6/2025, the Queen Elizabeth II Lock will also be closed to vessel 

movements on the following tide: 

    16 January 2025   00.26 HW 

This closure will not affect vessels remaining within the Queen Elizabeth II Dock while 

the lock is closed. 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn at 03.26 on 

16 January 2025. 
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